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---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: David Toriumi <dttoriumi@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, May 10, 2018 at 6:39 PM 
Subject:  
To: pfmc.comments@noaa.gov 
 
 
Thank you for coming down to Salinas and listening to all of us speak. I unfortunately am reporting a 50k 
commercial salmon vessel investment that I will have to sell later this week for a lower price do to your 
desisions on our season. I have a mortgage and two kids and did speak at the meeting. Making us gamble with 
our families future is not right and im sure this will not be the last story you'll hear from our dying communities. 
This salmon epidemic is not our fault and you should be fixing it and not ruining our plans to one day pay off 
our house and send our kids to college. We wouldn't do that to you! 
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